
Welcome to the new Law Society Council
A new Law Society Northern Territory Council was welcomed at the Society’s Annual 
General Meeting at Travelodge Mirambeena Resort on Wednesday 10 October.

President Vice-President

Duncan has practised as 
a lawyer in Darwin for 
13 years. He practises 
as a Lawyer Director 
at Morgan Buckley 
Darwin.

Duncan’s main areas of 
practise include insurance 
and compensation,

commercial disputes, 
corporate and insolvency, 
liquor licensing, 
Indigenous business 
and governance and 
community welfare 
matters. Duncan was 
Vice-President in 2006­
07.

Matth ew Storey is 
Associate Professor of 
Law at Charles Darwin 
University (CDU).

Prior to taking up this 
appointment in early 2007 
he was a Senior Solicitor 
with the NT Department

of Justice where he had 
worked since 2000.

Matthew has served four 
prior tenns as a member of 
the Law Society Council 
acting as Secretary last 
term.
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